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Greetings,          March 2013 

This month was filled with lots of visits to the local doctor, clinic and hospital. Seems as if the 
children are all sharing head colds, lung infections, etc. Poor Jessica had a horrible boil that was 
starting to cause infection in the rest of her body, lots of antibiotics being passed out. Lucky had 
another eye appointment, which will be repeated next month, at which time Teyani will also 
need to have his eyes checked. The other day he was looking at me, then started looking at 
something behind me, and his two eyes were going in two different directions. Very disturbing. 

We had visitors from our home church. Kent and Bryan were with us for a week at the beginning 
of the month.  We really enjoyed having them here. They managed to get in a little painting 
while they were here and also saw some of the other local ministries and meet some of our 
friends in the area. It was great to have friends visiting with us. We celebrated three birthdays 
this month, Oneile (4), Mama Fatima, and Junior had his first birthday. 

 

Paul and Piet (12) had some good bonding time. They attended a Mighty Man conference which 
consisted of about 20,000 men camping out and listening to some great local preachers. 

The last day of school for the first term was the 20th. The second term doesn’t start until 9 April. 
We are looking forward to not being on the road 5 days a week. I’m sure the children are looking 
forward to a little down time as well. While the school is on holiday, we took advantage of the 
time to get our bus to Johannesburg to be serviced. While there, we also got our passports 
renewed at the American Consulate. It’s almost time to renew our volunteer visa’s, and we 
needed new passports for that process.  We hope you enjoy your Easter holiday season. We 
have a great time planned for the children. They have been invited Easter Saturday to spend 
the day at Ant’s Den, where they will enjoy a game drive, possible horse riding and lunch. After 
church on Easter Sunday, we will join our friend Michael at his house for a nice lunch and an 
Easter egg hunt. 

Prayer requests:  The children’s health. Short and long term volunteers.  Adam and Jennifer 
Hayes; their fundraising and quick return.   
 
Praises:  Adam and Jennifer Hayes, our future helpers, fundraising going well.  Local interests 
in The Fold continue to increase. 

 

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


